
Election of Parent Nominees to new Board of Management 9/11/2015 

 

Meeting chaired by Karen Loughran. 
Olive Doherty: Nominated by Colin Webb and Louise Redmond.   

Allen Holman nominated by Sarah Anderson and Olive Doherty.   

No other nominations. 

Sarah Anderson to forward both names to the Patron, for appointment to the new Board.   

Principal to include election result in forthcoming school newsletter.   

 

Board of Management of Gorey Educate Together NS, 9th November 

2015: report to families and staff 
 

Attendees: Karen Loughran (Chairperson,) Raymond Swan (Secretary,) Colin Webb (Treasurer,) 

Louise Redmond, Allen Holman, Angie Dooley, Sarah Anderson 

Apologies: Mary Thompstone Crean 

 

1. Treasurer’s Report     Reconciled 31st October 2015 

Current account:  €- 

School books account: €- 

Savings account:  €- 

Credit Card:   (€-) 

 

2. Request from School Inspector (as part of Whole School Evaluation process) 

The Board agreed to minute the following, (as per the school’s existing Child Protection Policy 

[ratified 30th January 2012]) -    

‘The Board of Management has adopted and will implement fully and without modification the 

Department’s Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools as part of this 

overall child protection policy.’  

 

3. Enrolment  

 

4. Policy Development 

This agenda item was deferred.   

 

 

The Chairperson thanked outgoing Board members for all their 
work over the past four years. 

 

Whole School Evaluation:  post-evaluation feedback meeting with Inspectorate: 2.45pm Thursday 

12th November 2015.  Karen Loughran and Colin Webb will represent the Board. 

 

 
Date of Next Board Meeting (new BoM 2015-2019):  Monday 7th 
December, 8pm at the school. 


